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Here at the IREM Boston Chapter we look forward to any and all festivities and when we can
celebrate the winter holidays, welcome new members, install our 2024 officers and board of



directors, hold our annual awards ceremony, and commemorate our 85th anniversary all during the
same event that is definitely cause for celebration! 

The December 6th festivities will be held at The Liberty on Charles St. in Boston, a beautiful setting
for us to conduct some business, recognize members for outstanding performance and service,
enjoy a fantastic meal, network, and in general revel in the spirit of the holiday season.

Officially installed during the upcoming celebration will be the following 2024 slate of officers and
board of directors:

Officers

President: Chris Salamanis- Rivera, CPM , ARM

Vice President: Tony Susi, CPM, ARM

Treasurer: Yoany Vargas, CPM, ARM

Secretary: John Parda, CPM, ARM

Board of Directors

David Barrett, CPM, ARM

Scott Chakoutis, CPM, ACoM

Francis X. Cevetello, CPM, ARM

Nancy Gaudet, CPM

Peter Lewis, CPM

Laurie McGrath, CPM

Christopher Mellen, CPM, ARM

Kimberly Parker, CPM, ARM

Melissa Fish– Crane, CPM

Kristin Pine, CPM, ARM

Craig Chisholm, CPM



Colleen Costa, CPM, ARM

William Woodward

For those who weren’t aware – the New England Chapter #4 was founded on May 4, 1938,
providing IREM services within its geographical region. The growth of the Chapter over the past
eighty five years has paralleled the expansion of the real estate industry and the property
management profession in its region of influence. 

The evening will also provide a chance for event-goers to donate to Toys for Tots. The contributions
of toys from IREM Boston Chapter members and friends will be received by members of the Marines
for distribution to children in need this holiday season.

I’m going to keep the awards recipients to myself until December 6th but suffice to say they are all
more than deserving for their contributions to IREM, the Boston chapter and our industry, in general.

William Woodward is the 2023 IREM Boston president and is a regional property manager with
Greystar, Boston, Mass.
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